

BHG Report for BPC June 2022 meeting

We displayed a collection of photographs at the Platinum Jubilee Fete on The Playstool; it created a great deal of interest and we collected some new information.

The reprint of our book 'Memories of Borden' is selling well and we have a new flyer to promote our project researching the history of Ss Peter and Paul Borden Church choir.

On Wednesday July 13th 10.30 in the Parish hall our speaker will be Lorraine St John from Kent Wildlife Rescue.

Eileen Harrison